
TO: City Council 

FROM: Alyssa Jones Wood, Sustainability Coordinator  

DATE: January 24, 2023  

SUBJECT: Energy Conservation Update 
 

 
1) Recommended Action: 

 
No action is recommended. This item is for information only.  

 

 
2) Background: 

 
Puget Sound Energy (PSE) staff will provide an overview of PSE’s residential and 
commercial programs, including rebates, incentives, energy product offerings, and utility 
assistance programs for Council and community awareness.  

 

 
3) Policy Support: 

 
2023-2024 Strategic Priority: Be a Leader in Environmental Sustainability.  

 

 
4) Alternatives: 
 

 Not applicable. 
 

 

 
5) Fiscal Notes: 

 
None. 

 

 
6) Attachments: 
 
 None.  


